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PUCQ:

We are writing to encourage you to reject Verizon’s request for “alternative regulation”.
If they are allowed a maximum increase of $1.25 a year with no oversight or review by
you, representing the citizens, you can be sure they will take full advantage.

We are retired and on a fixed income. We have done everything we can to keep our
phone bill to a minimum. We don’t have any of the extras like caller ID and have even
climinated our ability to make long distance calls. Our next step is to eliminate phone
service altogether. This would also eliminate our internet, which we have the minimum
plan of $9.95 a month, and is how we keep in touch with family and friends across the
nation.

In Scioto County, Verizon has a monopoly on telephone service. We cannot switch to
another cornpany with lower rates.

We have done everything we can to keep our phone bill affordable. Now we must depend
on you to protect us from unfair annual increases.

Thank you,
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